
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
July 21, 2022 VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY ONLY 
 
Terrence Chesney, Secretary-Treasurer 
IAFF A-21 – Michigan Professional Fire Fighters Union 
1651 Kingsway Ct., Ste E 
Trenton, MI  48183-1959 
tchesney@mpffu.org 
 
Dear Brother Chesney: 
 
I have completed my review of your amended Constitution and By-Laws to determine its 
compliance with the IAFF Constitution and By-Laws.  I am pleased to inform you that your 
amended Constitution and By-Laws is approved. 
 
Enclosed is your approved Constitution and By-Laws.  An electronic copy has been 
retained for our records on your local. 
 
Sincerely and fraternally, 

A 
Edward A. Kelly 
General President 
 
Enclosure  
 
EAK/PJL:plh 
 
Cc:  Mark Sanders, Vice President, IAFF District 8 
 Matthew Sahr, President, IAFF A-21 (vpiaff1737@gmail.com) 
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